
A Parent Teacher Meeting was organized by the 

Department of Computer Science on 13th Nov,  2021 

in the Aggarwal College Ballabgarh . Today’s meeting  

was organized under the able guidance of our 

respected Principal sir Dr. Krishna Kant Gupta . He 

said that parents are an important stakeholders of our 

institution and it is imperative to hold such meetings 

for the general welfare of students. Parents of Students 

poured in large number .They were apprised of their 

wards' attendance, class performance, overall 

behaviour and their problems. They were also told 

about activities & various courses being run in the 

college.  The motive of organizing this meeting was to 

strengthen the Parent -Teacher bond and bridge the 

gap between them. Parents of the slow learners and 

those having less attendance poured in large numbers. 

They interacted with the teachers on one to one basis. 

Many parents discussed their concerns which the 

teachers attended patiently and tried to solve them to 

their satisfaction. Parents were suggested to stay in 

touch with the teachers on regular basis. Feedback 

Performa was also got filled by the parents. 


